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08 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our topic ‘The Romans’ we are going to be designing and making Roman bread with years 3 and 4 

during the week commencing Monday 11th July.  

 

Food technology is an essential part of the D&T curriculum that we are excited to teach. During these lessons, 

pupils will learn key techniques for baking bread such as kneading, rolling and shaping. Children will also have the 

opportunity to taste the breads they make. We will be using the following ingredients;  spelt flour, yeast, olive 

oil, honey, raisins, dried apricots, pumpkin seeds and cinnamon.  

 

Please ensure you inform us of any allergies. If you have any concerns or questions about this topic then please 

speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

The Year 3/4 Team 
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